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FW: [EXTERNAL] Middle Burntfork/ Logan road Subdivision

Public Comment
Thu 9/3/2020 3:04 PM
To: Jenelle Berthoud
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From: Doug Bohn <bohnco@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 3, 2020 11:26 AM

To: Public Comment <publiccomment@townofstevensville.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Middle Burntfork/ Logan road Subdivision

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To Stevensville Planning Board,
| write to state my objections to this proposed development at Logan and Middle Burtfork.

My concers are;

First, the impacts on ground and surface waters. The proposed area is saturated with surface water for
multiple months every year. With the proposed concentration of development, water quantity will be
negatively impacted, effecting the future of not only those close to this proposed development, but
may indeed put the water supply of the town of Stevensville at risk.

A full and comprehensive hydrological survey, by more than one agency or firm, of the entire aquifer
underlying the town of Stevensville and surrounding areas MUST be completed BEFORE any further
action should be allowed on this proposed plan.

My other main concern is for the future impact on surrounding access roads leading to and from said
location.

This includes Middle Burntfork, Logan Road, Eastside Highway and Main Street of Stevensville.

As a school bus driver who transports our most precious resources to and from school in Stevensville
over all of the mentioned roadways, | have grave concerns for the impact the increased traffic and risks
this development will put upon our children.

| encourage you to table any further actions regarding this matter until all of my concerns are
addressed.

Respectfuly,
Doug Bohn
Stevensville, MT

Reply Forward

https:/foutlook.office365.com/mail/deeplink?version=2020082005.06&popoutv2=1



